
For information regarding the Advertisement and 
Procurement of the National Electric Vehicle 
Infrastructure (NEVI) Program please visit the following 
website:  
 

https://www.ncdot.gov/initiatives-policies/environmental/climate-
change/NEVI/Pages/default.aspx 

 

 

 

 

 

All questions regarding the NEVI procurement should 
be submitted here:  
 

https://www.ncdot.gov/contact/Pages/form.aspx?UnitName=NEVI-
APP&sourceUrl=/initiatives-policies/environmental/climate-

change/NEVI/Pages/default.aspx 
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